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SWAY Presentations 
Year 5/6 wrapped up their SWAY program with a great presentation on Tuesday afternoon. It 
was great to see so many parents visiting to see what the students had achieved. Students 
learned about the SWAY web-tool which is a template for presenting work. They each made 
one to document their thoughts about their journey to high school. As well as putting their 
ideas together, they learned and used many technology skills along the way. Students will use 
both SWAY and Movie Maker in the classroom in the future. 
Thank you Mrs Ruming 
Many thanks to Mrs Ruming for doing a great job with Year 1 over the past 6 weeks. Mrs 
Ruming is a very dedicated casual teacher at our school who attended several professional 
learning sessions with staff this term as well as running an activity at the fete this weekend! We 
appreciate your hard work. Mrs Hunt returns next Monday. 
Fete 
There will be many people giving their time this weekend for the benefit of the school. Students 
at Canobolas will ultimately benefit from your hard work – Many thanks! If you would like to 
make a contribution, please call the office or simply say ‘yes’ if asked at the school gate! Turn 
over to read about what is needed as there is still work to be done. 
The Band will be playing at the fete as part of the entertainment. They are asked to be there by 
10.15 to set up for their performance. They don’t need to be in uniform. 
Luminosity Festival 
Below is a sneak preview of our contribution to the Luminosity Festival which is being held at 
the Botanic Gardens on the 25

th
 November. Schools in Orange were asked to paint a section of 

a giant serpent which will all come together in a ‘magical evening of lanterns, music, dance and 
art under the stars’. Mr Root and students from Years 3-6 worked on the project. It represents 
the orchards and forests around the Canobolas area through the full range of seasons. 
Remembrance Day 
Red poppies bloomed in the playground this week in time for Remembrance Day. Year 6 did a 
good job leading the ceremony this year. Thanks to Mrs Doherty for organising it. 
Election 
Thank you to all of the parents who contributed to and worked on the Election Day Cake Stall 
last Saturday.  
Concert DVDs  
DVDs should be ready early next week and will be sent home with students as soon as we 
receive them.  
Swim School 
Swim School starts on the 28

th
 November. Please return notes as soon as possible. 

Invoices  
A reminder to fix up invoices as soon as possible please. Greatly appreciated. 
Sport Week 6 
Years 3-6 will have Rugby on Thursday instead of Friday. K-2 sport is on Friday as normal. 
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Calendar  
November  
16th K- 2017 Orientation 
23rd K- 2017 Orientation 
28th  Swim School – Start 
 
December 
9th Swim School – Finish  
12th Presentation Night  
TBC Year 6 Dinner  
15th Year 6 Assembly 
16th  Last day of 2016 
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President: Alison Ferguson     Vice Presidents: Kate Yeo and Bianca Grayson 

Treasurer: Rebecca Salmon and Laura Primrose   Secretary: Susan Barnes 

Cake day roster – Thursday 17th November  

Finlay, Foley, Fossilo, Gibson and Gleeson 

24th November – Glenn, Gordon, Hall, Harrison and Hartley  

1st December – Herbert, Hetherington, Hopcraft, Hunt and Jones  

8th December – Karrasch, King, Langford, Laws and Lynch  

**CAN PARENTS PLEASE NOT SEND NUT RELATED FOODS DUE TO FOOD ALLERGIES. 

Any questions please contact Kyra McKay on 0448 192 260 or Alison Ferguson 0401 003 892 

FETE, FETE, FETE!! IT IS TIME…. 
The weekend has arrived the Fete is upon us. We still need more volunteers to help with many of the stalls including 

the main one “THE BBQ”. If you haven’t put your name down and will be at the fete please feel free to just jump in if 

you can help, it would be good to share the load so we can all enjoy the day. 

RAFFLE TICKETS  

Please return all sold and unsold raffle tickets to the office by Friday. 

SILENT AUCTIONS  

We will be holding 2 x silent auctions. There is a Masport Supreme 210 BBQ valued at $950. And a Rainwater tank 

valued at approx: $200. Bidding is open from today if you aren’t able to make it to the fete. Please leave your bid and 

name in a sealed envelope at the office. Opening bid for the BBQ will be $200 and the tank is $50.  

PRODUCE  

If you have any produce or plants please bring them on the day or drop to the Bopping family at the back of the 

school, in the driveway. 

CAKE STALL                                                                                          

We need people to make cakes, slices, gingerbread people, chocolate crackles, lamingtons and so on for the cake stall 

on Sunday. If you aren't able to make it to the fete but would still like to help, we can arrange collection of your baked 

goods the day before, or you can drop them to me. I will be handing out packaging on Friday afternoon at the gate, so 

please come and see me if you are making something. If you are making something with nuts, please be sure you have 

it visibly marked that it does contain nuts. Can you spare an hour of your time on the day to help run the stall? I'm 

still looking for people to help out between 12 noon and 2pm. Your assistance will be very much appreciated. If you 

have any questions please feel free to contact me. Thank you Susan Barnes 0423 973 174. 

 

BRING A FRIEND 

We would love to see as many people as possible at the fete this weekend so don’t forget to ask your neighbours, 

friends, or relatives. We have lots of activities and stalls to keep everyone entertained, as well as displays from 

Central West Gymnastics, Stepping Out Dance Factory and Zumba.  

The weather is shaping up to be quite warm so it will be a great day out. The kids can get an unlimited pass for $15 

each. These unlimited passes cover the following activities; slide, jumping castle, nails/hairspray and rock painting.  

Single tickets can also be purchased for $2.50 each. Eftpos will be available for the TICKETS ONLY, all other stalls will 

be cash.  

Reminder - WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK FORM - Working with Children forms are available in the school office. 


